
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON ANNEXATION AGREEMENT AND 

MEETING OF VILLAGE BOARD TO CONSIDER ANNEXATION PETITION 

Village of Tremont 
Village Board 

Tremont, Illinois 

Notice is hereby given that on Monday, October 5, 2020 at 6:45 p.m., a public hearing 
will be held by the Village of Tremont Village Board at the Village of Tremont Village Hall, 
located at 211 S. Sampson St., Tremont, IL 61568, for the purpose of considering and hearing 
testimony regarding a proposed Annexation Agreement between the Village of Tremont, Illinois 
and Gunter Farms, LLC. The proposed agreement calls for the annexation of approximately 25 .6 
acres of vacant land located just east of Chestnut Street near Lee Street and Margarete Street 
(part of PIN 12-12-19-400-014), the rezoning of the property, once annexed, to the R-1 Single 
Family Residential District and matters relating to development of the property. The Annexation 
Agreement, the annexation of the property and the rezoning of the property will be considered by 
the Tremont Village Board at its regular meeting on October 5, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. at the Village 
of Tremont Village Hall. 
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